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Caring
Challenging

Celebrating

Dates for your diary

Open Morning (new YrR)

Cheerleading (Class 2)

Reception and Year 6 
height & weight checks

Road Safety meeting for 
Class 1 parents

Dodgeball (Y5/6)

Vancols – individual photos

9/11/22

10/11/22

14/11/22

16/11/22

16/11/22

17/11/22

I have been made aware last Thursday evening, by an eagle-eyed parent, that 
there is a planned road closure between 10th and 23rd of November, that is 
directly outside our school. 

I have written to Gigaclear, who are carrying out the works, outlining a number 
of concerns. At the time of writing this newsletter, I have yet to have a 
response.

The school has not received any notification of these works taking place. We are 
therefore not sure what pedestrian or vehicular access to our site there will be. 
The diagram indicates the area covered by the road works, so presumably
parents (and possibly staff) will have to park outside of this area and walk to
school. It would appear that this has the potential to be very disruptive, so
please allow longer for journey times.

Road closure

Stars of the Week

The Stars of the Week for the last time were:

We will be holding the school Christmas Fayre on Friday 2nd December, after school. More information 
will be forthcoming in the following days.

Chocolate Tombola
Back by popular demand! As per usual we will be holding a school non-uniform day on Friday 25th 
November, please can pupils bring chocolate offerings for the Christmas Fayre's chocolate tombola. 

Any queries can be directed to ashdonprimarypta@gmail.com

Best wishes, Anna - on behalf of the PTA

PTA Christmas Fayre
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